
DEAR MS JACKSON, 

 

I have been closely following Midas Gold Idaho's plans for several years. I am excited to finally have 

the opportunity to comment on their Draft EIS. Midas Gold Idaho presents a huge opportunity for 

community and the Gem State as a whole. 

 

Midas Gold Idaho believes in a local workforce and has promised to hire Idahoans whenever 

possible. The company will provide employees with training and help our state build a more skilled 

workforce. These jobs are not entry level positions and the skills are valuable in other industries 

outside of mining. Midas Gold estimates salaries will be two times higher than the local average in 

Valley County. This can make a big difference in the life of many families. As a business owner 

myself, I know the importance of a strong workforce and positive economy. This project will bring 

wealth, as well as a healthier environment to our area, this benefits everyone!!! 

 

As the U.S. Forest Service and other state and federal agencies review the proposed plan and 

determine the course of action, I encourage you to consider and appropriately weigh the positive 

benefits Midas Gold will have on Idaho. Alternative Two truly is a win-win opportunity for Idahoans 

and the environment. 

 

Thanks for your time, 

 

 

Name: Steve Landrum 


